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SUIANRATEN TRTTED

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I received your letter of December 31, 1985, and it is with deep regret that I
accept your resignation as Ambassador to the United Arab Emirates, effective upon
a date to be determined.

During the past three and a half vears, you have served your country as
Ambassador with dedication and distinction, capping a long and successful Foreign
Service career. Under yvour stewardship, our relations with the United Arab
Emirates have flourished and your accomplishments, particularly in the field of
security cooperation, are indicative of your keen ability to match American policy
objectives to local conditions and inclinations. Despite sometimes difficult and
dangerous circumstances, you have contributed significantly to the pursuit of
peace in the region.

As you depart Abu Dhabi and indeed the Foreign Service, you take with you
my sincere gratitude and deep thanks for a job well done. I wish you and your
family continued success and happiness as you embark upon vour new endeavors
with the International Energy Agency in Paris, France.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

The Honorable
George Quincey Lumsden, Jr.,
American Ambassador,
Abu Dhabi.
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